
THE VILLAGE DISTRICT OF 

LITTLE BOAR’S HEAD 
In The Town of North Hampton, New Hampshire 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice of a Planning Board Meeting 
 

 
 

The Planning Board of the Village District of Little 
Boar’s Head will meet in public meeting 

 
 

 
 
 

9 October 2018 / 6:00pm 
Mary Herbert Room 
233 Atlantic Avenue,  

North Hampton, New Hampshire 
 
 

REGARDING: Organizational Meeting for 2018-17 – no other business 

 
 
 

All residents are welcome to attend, 
Little Boar’s Head District Commissioners 


